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Dear

I am writing to you to invite you, as a member of our teaching staff on a support staff contract, to join UCU.

Our college employs many staff like you who deliver professional teaching, have to obtain professional qualifications, but are employed on support staff contracts.

Being employed on a support staff contract can mean that you have inferior pay, not lonked to the nationally agreed scales, that you have no, or unacceptably hight limits on student contact time and that you have inferior access to CPD and other staff benefits, compared with your colleagues on lecturing staff contracts.

UCU says this is wrong. We believe that all staff who teach should be employed on professional contracts. That’s why we are writing to you to ask you to join us in helping to achieve this.

FE is entering a new period of uncertainty and pressure and UCU is fighting locally and nationally to defend members and defend education wherever we see injustices.

Particularly at such a time, you never know when you will face some work related problem. Every year many members find themselves in difficulty and UCU helps them through career threatening problems by providing assistance and representation.

We are a powerful and persuasive voice at all levels of decision making and continually press for increased funding for the FE sector, for decent pay and fair treatment. We offer professional expertise to back up the work of local representatives. We also recognise your professional interests and have a wealth of experience and knowledge on educational and employment matters.

A number of your colleagues at our college have already joined UCU. They realise that the best way to improve their terms and conditions and be treated with respect by the employer is to join with colleagues facing the same problems, to put forward their concerns together. Many voices are far more likely to be heard if they speak as one rather than in isolation.

If we are to win real improvements that mean you are employed on proper professional contracts, we will need your support. Your first step is to join. You can do this today here: http://join.ucu.org.uk/

Because we want to campaign for proper contracts for all teaching staff, we have organised a special meeting for teaching staff on support staff contracts. This is your opportunity to meet colleagues, local branch officers and regional officials to discuss any issues that concern you and to learn about how UCU is campaigning for change. I do hope that you can get along.

The meeting will be on [DATE] at [TIME] in [LOCATION].

I enclose a membership form that also provides information about the advantages of UCU membership.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, I look forward to receiving your application and to seeing you at the meeting. 

For more information about UCU, access our website on http://www.ucu.org.uk and you can join online at http://join.ucu.org.uk/

Yours sincerely

[Branch secretary’s name]
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